
                       PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
                     

"Paradise Irrigation District (PID) is dedicated to the business of producing and delivering a safe, 
dependable supply of quality water in an efficient, cost effective manner with service that meets 
or exceeds the expectation of our customers." 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO: PID Board of Directors 
 

FROM: Mickey Rich, Information Systems Manager 
 

DATE: September 19, 2018 
 

RE: Sponsorship of PID Historical Building at Gold Nugget Museum 
 
 
In July 2018 the District received a request from the Gold Nugget Museum to sponsor the 
placement of a building on their grounds where their volunteers would create a replica “PID 
Office” to display the District’s artifacts.  
 
The proposed location for the small building is by the replica school house close to the creek on 
the museum grounds. Joan Dresser from the museum indicated a need of $5,000 for the 
purchase of a premade “Old Hickory” shed and supplies needed to modify the shed for the 
proposed purpose. Museum volunteers would perform the work at no additional cost. 
 
See the attached letter for more information. 
 
 
The following action is recommended: 
 
"I move approval to authorize the District Manager to issue payment not to exceed $5,000 to the 
Gold Nugget Museum to be used for the procurement and construction of a PID Building 
Exhibit." 
 
 




